
 
 

       18
th
  May , 2017 

 

Dear Parent and Caregivers 

  

Year 12 Physics Excursion – University Of Sydney 

An excursion has been organised for Year 12 Physics students to attend the Kick Start program held at the University 

of Sydney. The work covered in this excursion forms an assessment task for their HSC Physics course. Killara High 

School teachers will be assisting the university staff in guiding the students through these essential experiments. 

This excursion forms part of assessment Task 3. Teachers will accompany the students on a train and throughout the 
day. A teacher will meet ALL students at Gordon Station at 8am and to return to Gordon Station in the afternoon. 
Students will not be permitted to remain at the venue and must return to Gordon Station with school staff. 
 
             Venue:   Physics Building, University of Sydney 
             Date:  Monday 5th June, 2017   Mr Brinkley’s class only 

              Time:   Leave Gordon Station at 8.00am  
 
              Train                    Travel by train from Gordon Station to Redfern Station and then walk to the University. 
                                            Students should make sure they have at least $4 credit on their Opal Card.  
Schools Opal    
                                            Cards are not allowed. 

Return Trip:  Return to Gordon Station by 4.00pm 
Cost:  $83 to be paid by Monday 29th May 2017   
Uniform:  Full School Uniform  
 Food:                  Students should bring a packed lunch or use the University food outlet at the Manning 

Building accompanied by teachers. 
 
 To Bring Students need to bring lead pencil, eraser, calculator and clipboard.  

 

Please complete the online consent and payment by no later than Monday 29th May 2017. Please note: No 

late payments will be accepted. If a late payment is made via Parent Online Payments (POP), a refund will be 

provided. 

Payments can also be made by cash or Cheque at the Accounts window before school and at recess 

If paying by Parent Online Payment (POP), which can be found on the school’s website home page 

http://www.killara-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/ and the make a payment tab, please pay under Excursions, with a 

payment description of   Year 12 Physics Excursion 2017. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

 

  (Mr) Robin Chand                               Mr Michael Salter                                      Mr Chris Hendriks 

Deputy Principal                                   Organising Teacher                                    Head Teacher Science 
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